Mr. Earl Chapman, MoLouth, Kansas.

Dear "Dutch":

I am sending you a copy of the Jayhawk Rebounds which refers to your son Charles on page 6. After your wife reads it she may wish to send it on to Charles where he is now stationed. I do not have his latest address. If you will give it to me I will be glad to send him a copy of the next Rebounds to keep him acquainted with athletics and other activities here on Mt. Oread. Give him my kindest regards.

George Dick told me this morning that you were bringing me some eggs when you come to Lawrence. He understood that you were coming in Sunday. Perhaps you expected me out at the golf course, but I have been a little under the weather with flu and tried to protect myself so did not go out.

If at any time you do drive to Lawrence just drive in on the south side of the house and open the door that leads to the sun room. Just lay the eggs on the table there and do not go to the trouble of knocking. I will send you a check at your convenience.

Trusting that you had a very merry Christmas and will have a happy New Year, I am,

Sincerely, your old friend,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH